
Learning Power of the Week:   Absorption 

- Create a setting which helps you learn                  
- Be ready to learn  
- Stay focused and block out distractions         
- Open your mind   
   

Feel it, flow with it, infuse with it, and believe it.   
Time to let the magic begin.  
Lose yourself in learning.     

Learning Power Winners 

Nursery: Phillipa 

Reception: Arianne 

Year 1: Harry W 

Year 2: Estelle 

Year 3: Annie R 

Year 4: Louie N 

Year 5: Jacob W 

Year 6: Holly 

Well done children, you have shown how you SHINE this week! 
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                                        Armistice Day 

 

As always, our children did us proud today.  

Thank you to those parents and the Merseyside  
Police Officers who were able to join us.  



Attendance  

Our attendance target for each class in 

school is 98%+ each week. 

 

Our attendance champions this week are    

Year 2 and 4  with 100%.  Well done! 

You have to be in to win! 

97% - 1 star 

98-99%  -  

100% -                 Plus 5 minutes extra play on a  

Monday! 

Year  Percentage  Number of 

stars awarded  

Nursery 87% 0 

Reception  83% 0 

Year 1  98% 2 

Year 2  98% 2 

 

Year 3  98% 2 

Year 4  99% 2 

Year 5  94% 0 

Year 6  95% 0  

Information 

Parents Evening 

A reminder that next week is our Parents Evening and Art  Gallery 

event. Classes will be open to view your child’s books as well as see 

their art work for this half term.  

We would like to thank you for your patience with the Parent App and 

getting it all set up. The office staff have done a wonderful job ensuring 

it runs as smoothly as possible and have tried their best to get back to 

you all promptly.  

SENDCO 

Now that Mrs McCarthy has started her Maternity Leave, Mrs 

Lewis will be taking over as SENDCO. If you 

have any concerns regarding your child’s needs 

within the school, please contact the school 

office and a meeting will be arranged.  

 

Shining Lights 

Today our Shining Lights picked our 

School Winners for the “Be Bright Be Seen” 

competition.  We were so impressed with their 

maturity in this and the reasons that they 

gave for choosing each winner.  We now send 

these off and their prizes will be delivered to 

school soon.  

Play Leaders 

Our Shining Lights have also been tasked 

with the process of reading all of the Play 

Leader applications and shortlisting children 

for interviews. We have started this process 

today but have had a lot of  applications so 

this will be continued next week.  

St Columba’s Mass 

Our children have been invited to attend Mass 

in St. Columba’s Church on Sunday, 20th  

November at 11am. We are asking our    

Shining Lights to represent our school and 

read some Bidding Prayers. All children are 

welcome to attend this Mass to celebrate the 

joint Parish. Unfortunately, due to a        

previously planned commitment, I will not 

be able to attend but other staff will be there 

to support the children and represent our 

school. 

Thanks 

Mrs Lewis 

Mass Times: 

Fr Michael would love to see you all in 

Church to celebrate mass: 

Wednesday : 9:15—Year 5 to attend 

Saturday: 5.30PM—St John Fisher 

Church  

Sunday: 11AM—St Columba’s Church  

 

 


